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July 27, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 I have the honor to transmit note DM/VAM/CR No. 34385 where the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs confirms Colombia’s candidacy for the Vice Chairmanship of the Inter-American Drug 
Abuse Control Commission (CICAD), for the term 2006-2007, as presented during the thirty- 
ninth regular session of the Commission. 
 
 Please accept the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
 
 
 

(Signed) 
Maria Clara Isaza Merchan 

Business Attaché, (a.i.) 
 
 
 

 
Mr. James F. Mack 
Executive Secretary 
Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C. 
 
 
 
 



 
REPUBLIC OF COLOMBIA 

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
 
 
 
DM/VAM/CRD No. 34385 
 
 

Bogotá, D.C., July 17, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Executive Secretary: 
 
  It is my pleasure to confirm Colombia's candidacy for the Vice Chairmanship of the 
Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD), for the 2006-2007 term, which was 
presented by the Colombian delegation that participated in the thirty-ninth regular session of 
CICAD, held in Washington, D.C., May 9-11, 2006. 
 
 In consideration of the above, the Government of Colombia requests that the Executive 
Secretariat communicate this candidacy to the Commission. 
 
 Please accept the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.  

 
 
 
 
 

(Signed) 
Carolina Barco 

Minister of Foreign Affairs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. James F. Mack 
Executive Secretary 
Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C. 
 
 


